
January 11, 2022

Dear Members of the Mt. Vernon Community School Board,

We have recently received notification from Dwight and Gloria Harwood, grandparents of MVHS
football team member Jackson Hill, that they would like to make a donation in the amount of $2000
to the Mt. Vernon High School football program.   I kindly ask that the board accept this donation to
help support the students of MVHS.

Best regards,

Casey Dodd, Principal

8112 North 200 West ~ Fortville, IN 46040
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